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CAMBOURNE TOWN COUNCIL 
District of South Cambridgeshire 

 

STARSHIP 
 

Finance & Premises Meeting 19th December 2023 
 
12  STARSHIP 
 
The Town Council was approached over the possibility of the siting of a docking station at the Hub or 
potentially the Sports Centre. 
 
The Town Clerk and Finance & Premises officer met with Ryan Holroyd-Case to discus the request. 
We had a look round the building and a suggested location was put forward. 
 
The Council has now received an official request from Starship for the siting of the docking station at the 
Hub proposal attached. 
 
There will be no cost to the Council and Starship would cover the costs including electric. the Docking 
station would be repositioned at their cost when we extend our building. 
 
An agreement would need to be drawn up to cover the arrangement. 
 
It is  
RECOMMENDED to consider the proposal. 


